
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Kirkhamgate Assist Foodbank Project 

 

Our School Parliament children have collectively asked that the Academy supports a 

local charity by donating some festive food hampers to those most vulnerable in our 

community.   

 

We have chosen Kirkhamgate Community Association and the ‘Kirkhamgate 

Assist’ program with the support and help of Rev. Drost. The assist program will 

be delivering these food hampers to older members of our village and wider 

community who live alone.  

 

The hampers are to be made up on 13th December and delivered by the 

Community Association. School Parliament are therefore asking for any donations 

from our children and their families to be brought to school no later than Monday 

10th December.  

 

Ideally the completed festive hampers will include items such as :-  

 

 Christmas pudding 

 Small pack of crackers  

 Jar of jam  

 Christmas cards, Calendars and any other Christmas decoration  

 Shortbread biscuits 

 Gourmet crisps  

 Christmas cake  

 Custard  

 

Any item from the above list that you could donate would be very much appreciated 

by both School Parliament and the Kirkhamgate and Wider Community Association.  

 

Please bring donations to the school office. Please be mindful of social distancing 

measures that are in place to keep our children and families safe when making any 

donations.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

School Parliament  
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